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Sacred Heart Conference 

The 2018 Sacred Heart Conference is scheduled for June 8-9, 2018, at the Sacred Hearts Hall at Holy 
Name of Mary Parish in San Dimas.  We have an exciting slate of speakers: Fr. Michael Barry, SS.CC., 
Sharon Lee Giganti and Bishop David O’Connell.  On Friday June 8th, Fr. Michael Barry will open the 
conference with teaching on Enthronement of the Home to the Sacred Heart of Jesus and will conclude 
the evening with the mass of enthronement.  It is an opportunity for families to enthrone their homes 
and for others to renew their enthronement commitments.  Saturday will begin with the mass of the 
Immaculate Heart of Mary.  The program for Saturday includes a presentation by Sharon Lee Giganti 
who will share her testimony of her involvement with the darkness of New Age and New Thought and 
her return to the Catholic Faith.  Her insights into the dangers and deceptions of the New Age and it’s 
many offshoots are a valuable resource to help us find our way to truth.  Bishop David O’Connell will be 
joining Fr. Michael Barry this year at SCRC’s mega healing service at the annual Charismatic Renewal 
Convention in Anaheim.  We are looking forward to Bishop David’s presentation at our conference. 

San Jose News 

Fr. Mike will be traveling to San Jose for 
formation on July 14, September 15, and 
November 17, 2018.  The San Jose Community 
will be hosting 40 Hours Devotion for the Sacred 
Heart June 15-17 at St. Frances Cabrini Parish.  As 
part of their community mission project, they 
support the OLG4Life (Our Lady of Guadalupe for 
Life) Conference.  It was held April 14 this year 
and Fr. Mike Barry was their guest speaker. 

Corona Happenings 

The Corona community meets every 2nd Saturday 
of the month after the 8 am mass for their 
formation.  Their formation with Father Mike Barry 
takes place every last Tuesday of the month with a 
Healing Mass.  The evening starts with silent 
adoration from 6:30-7:00 pm followed by the 
rosary and chaplet of Divine Mercy from 7-7:30 pm.  
The community also participates in First Friday and 
First Saturday devotions as well as the Wednesday 
Novena to Our Mother of Perpetual Help.    



 

Chino Hills 

Monthly formation with Father Barry 
for the next few months is: June 22 
and July 13 at 12:00 noon.  Their 
regular formation is the 2nd Friday of 
the month adjusted for Fr. Mike’s 
travel.  They meet every Friday for 
adoration from 12-1:00 pm.  They 
share fellowship on the last Saturday 
of the month from 8:30-10:30 am.

 

La Verne-San Dimas 

The LV-SD community meets for monthly formation 
May 31, June 21, July 12 and August 2.  With the 
upcoming SHC and our Catholic Laughs program, the 
community is gearing up and working hard to make 
these events a success.  Designing and printing 
publicity materials, arranging for the meeting 
facilities and lunch are just a few of the activities 
going on.  The community recently sponsored Divine 
Mercy Adoration with praise and worship at Holy 
Name of Mary Parish.

 

Meeting with the new US Provincial Herman Gomes, SS.CC.

 


